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Dear friends of Eisen|Letunic: We’re writing to share with you some of the latest 

news from our firm: 

● As part of a team of experts convened by the U.S. EPA’s Smart Growth Program, 

we provided technical assistance to the City of Denver on creating attractive, 

vibrant and sustainable “living streets” and to Northern Kentucky 

communities on “green infrastructure” approaches to managing stormwater. 

● We wrote “Filling in the Gaps,” a booklet for the San Mateo County Department 

of Housing on the benefits of infill development (available on the department’s 

website or at eisenletunic.com/news_docs/Project_InfillPrimer.pdf). 

● We were selected to provide on-call transportation planning services to BART 

and the Alameda County Transportation Improvement Authority.  We bring our 

public outreach and community involvement skills to BART; at ACTIA we’ll 

focus on bicycle and pedestrian demographic analysis and planning. 

● Don’t miss Victoria at Rail~Volution 2008 in San Francisco.  She’ll speak on the 

“Using transit and TOD to build healthy communities” panel on October 28. 

In closing we thank you, as always, for your continued support of our firm. 

— Victoria Eisen and Niko Letunic (victoria@ or niko@eisenletunic.com) 


